
Te Kura o Tūtarawānanga 
         Matuatia Te Ako               Learning First 

PĀNUI   
25 June 2025

Friday 27 June is the last day of Term 2, 
see you on Monday 14 July.
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SPORTS NEWS 2025: 
Please aways check the Wednesday newsletter for updates on the school sports events. 

Basketball
Seniors (Year 5-6) : Friday 27 June 
Tūtarawānanga Lakers vs WB Toroa, 4pm, court 1, Haumaru Centre 

Netball
All games are at Tauranga Netball Centre, Maunganui Road
Merivale Magic are in Year 6, Pool Grade 5  
Saturday June 28: 
Merivale Magic: NO GAME this week, we have a bye.  
Competition resumes after the holidays on Saturday July 19. 

Basketball World Cup
This event takes place tomorrow: Thursday 26 June at Mercury Baypark.
The day starts at 8.45am and finishes at 3pm.
The event is only for our senior team - Tūtarawānanga Lakers.
Our team will be departing from school at 8.15am
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CORNER


Room 1

School Holiday Event Advertisement 

 
Event Title: Megaland is Coming! 
 
Dates: Wednesday July 9th - Sunday July 13th 
 
Time: 10am - 5pm (hour long sessions booked every hour) 
 
Location: Mercury BayPark Arena, Tauranga 
 
What's involved: A great way to have fun with friends and family and burn off plenty of energy! 
Come and complete NZ’s largest obstacle course!   
 
Age Group: From ages 3 up. We recommend ages 3-8 need a 18+ ticket holder with them on 
the course at all times.  
 
Cost: Kids $22 Adults $24 
 
Buy Tickets: www.megaland.co.nz                                              
 
Additional Information: 
 

● Water stations available 
● Cafe onsite 
● Parking available 

 
 
For full information please go to our website www.megaland.co.nz 
 
 

Parent / Teacher  SCHOOL INTERVIEWS 

are coming up in the first week of next term - 


Friday 18th July. 
The form on the left will be coming home in 
the envelope with your child’s report 
tomorrow.


Please make sure you log in and book an 
interview time to see your child’s teacher.

If you have any questions about this please 
contact the school office.

Room 1 has 

focussed on Matariki

for our writing in the 

past month. 

Charlotte and Jaylyn wrote about their wishes 
after making a collage image of Hiwa-i-te-Rangi. 
We use the smiley stickers to make the spaces 
between words while we are still learning to 
write.

SWIMMING LESSONS 

Term 3 starts on Monday 14 July. 
Every TUESDAY in Term 3 we have swimming 
lessons, so please make sure you have togs & 
towels prepared during the holidays so your 
child doesn’t miss out on this awesome 
opportunity to learn to swim.



Term 2: Week 9               25 June 2025            

Accumulative Attendance over Term 1 and 2 2025.

Attendance Term 1 2025 Attendance Term 2 2025

Tena koutou parents, caregivers and whanau,


The final week of Term 2 and as we draw to a close we can look back on a very busy and 
engaging nine weeks.  Congratulations to all our students who finished strongly.  There are 
a few notices this week.


Matariki Hui.  A huge thank you to all whanau who joined us throughout the day last 
Thursday for our Matariki celebrations.  Our tamariki and staff raved about how awesome it 
was to have whanau on school grounds supporting our kura and our events.


Reports.  Reports will be given out to students today. If you did not receive your child's 
please contact the kura.   After receiving the report, whanau are invited to make a booking 
to see their child's teacher next term at Parent/Teacher Conferences in Week 1 of Term 3.


Parent/ Teacher Conferences.  As mentioned, we will hold Parent/ Teacher conferences 
in Week 1 of Term 3 not only to discuss the report but to also check in formally for the year. 
Accompanying the report will be a panui on how to book times with your child's teacher 
for Friday 18 July.   Just a reminder that if there are any matters you would like to discuss 
before then, you are welcome to make contact with your child's teacher to arrange a time 
to meet.  


Have a safe and happy break everyone.


Mauriora,

Matua Tom



